
Turf Reinforcement Mesh

Ideal Uses:
•Over-Flow Parking

•RV Parks
•Golf Cart Paths

•Residential Parking for cars, boats & RVs
•Farmyard vehicles

•Auxiliary parking areas for concerts, fairs and 
festivals

TURF REINFORCEMENT MESH
Product Code Color Roll Size Mesh Size Weight Per Roll

64313308 6.7 ft x 100 ft 1 3/8” x 1 1/4” 88 lbs

METAL FIXING PINS
Product Code Color Quantity Per 

Case Size

2A060016 500 8” x 1” x 8”

PARKING MARKERS
Product Code Color Quantity Per 

Case
3A032242 100

Tenax’s Turf Reinforcement (TR) is a green 
polyethylene extruded mesh used to reinforce 
grassed areas where vehicles & pedestrian 
pass.  This “Go Green” product is natural 
looking, UV stabilized, cost effective, & easy 
to install.  It also helps to reduce stormwater 
run off which is a common concern with 
traditional asphalt & concrete.   Once installed, 
TR provides a very stable surface suitable to 
support cars, lightweight trucks & pedestrians.  
TR protects against ruts commonly caused by 
vehicles & helps to reinforce the root system.  
For optimal results, install in the spring.     

WARNING:
Although we have produced the most slip 
resistant grass protection mesh, we cannot 
account for all the variances in climatic and 
ground conditions. Until the grass has grown 
through the mesh and become established, the 
mesh may be slippery if it becomes wet. Special 
care should be taken if pedestrians walk on the 
mesh, especially if wearing athletic shoes with 
spikes, such as golf shoes, cleats, etc.
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